Selectmen's Minutes, Monday February 15,1982

Present Katherine Ring, Chairman, Paul Mercier, Leslie MacNeil and secretary, Betty Shaw.

The meeting came to order at 7:30 at which time the selectmen signed checks,

Mr. Wallace was in and Jim Dennison to go over the Revenue Sharing. At the time it was believed that revenue sharing would no longer be coming to the town after this year and concern as to just the best place to spend the remainder of the revenue sharing for the good of the whole town was the main thought.

Harvey Goodwin had plans for the bridge which would be part of the coming warrant articles. It was agreed that Antrim is in need of repairing some of their bridges, but that they should be in conformity with the town.

The remainder of the evening was spent going over the town report in preparation of the coming meeting.